
7 August 1971 

Dear Don, 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thanks 
for allowing me to spend some time at the Flintknapping School 
last month. The experience was much more rewarding than I could 
have imagined possible. 

The value of the school is almost beyond measure. Through it 
the students were given an awareness of the potential of lithic 
technology as a tool in interpreting archaeological remains. It 
exposed the theory of stone working as well as its practical 
application. It is my opinion that only through such a program 
is it possible for one to obtain a substantial base of knowledge 
of lithic technology upon which to base future experimentation 
and interpretation. It is my hope that the program will be ex­
tended indefinitly, and that comprable ones will be initiated in 
other areas of the world. 

Also I would like to thank you for your concern with the 
individual and his specific needs. Please extend my kindest 
regards to Evelyn. 

With great respect, 

~ 


